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October 4, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians:
We have continued to test the water throughout all of our schools to ensure it is safe to use. We
have received the results from our most recent round of testing. The results showed elevated levels

of lead and copper in several water fixtures. The results have been posted to our website.

The fixtures where elevated levels of lead or copper were found have been shut off. We continue
to supply bottled water to all students and staff at all three school buildings.

We plan to replace the fixtures that have been identified and will have additional water quality
testing done for all three buildings. We will share the results when we have them.

Thank you for your continued patience and understanding.
Sincerely,

G B, Rk

Eric D. Ritzert
Superintendent
Karns City Area School District

Preparing our students for a future of endless possibilities



